
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/13/2012 11:46:17 AM
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Letter to John Leopold, Chairman of the Board of Supervisors in Santa Cruz

FYI

---- Original Message-----
From: Disse, Geri
Sent: Friday, Febmary 10, 2012 12:00 PM
To: Burt, Helen; Torres, Albert; Bottorff, Thomas E; Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Gleicher, Cliff (SmartMeter); Jones, Thomas G&PR;|Redacted 
Beth; | Redacted '

Foley,
Leder, Steve

Subject: Letter to John Leopold, Chairman of the Board of Supervisors in Santa Cruz

Please note the attached letter to Chairman Leopold was mailed today to his office.
Redacted

Assistant to the President
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street, 32nd Floor_____

Redacted
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